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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FINDS PROBABLE CAUSE  
AGAINST LEWIS JAMES PARKER III 

 
The Ethics Commission’s Executive Director has determined that probable cause exists to 

believe that Lewis James Parker III (Parker), who previously served as a Sergeant with the Los 
Angeles Police Department, violated the City’s governmental ethics laws by misusing his City 
position and improperly disclosing confidential information.   

 
The attached public accusation was issued today by the Ethics Commission’s Director of 

Enforcement.  It details the laws that were allegedly violated and sets forth the acts or omissions 
with which Parker is charged.   

 
Following a finding of probable cause, the Executive Director must make a public 

announcement of the accusation issued by the Director of Enforcement.  The Ethics Commission 
then has the responsibility to determine whether the alleged violations occurred, and, if so, what 
penalty should apply. 

 
 The charges against Parker go now to the members of the Ethics Commission for a 
procedural determination about how it will choose to hear the matter.  The maximum penalty that 
the Ethics Commission may levy in this matter is $5,000 per violation.  
 
 Parker is presumed innocent of any violation, unless the violation is proved in an 
administrative hearing held pursuant to Los Angeles City Charter section 706(c).  The Ethics 
Commission and its staff may not comment on an enforcement matter until after a final 
determination has been made.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_______________________ 

 
The Ethics Commission was created by Los Angeles voters in 1990 to impartially administer and 

enforce the City’s governmental ethics, campaign financing, and lobbying laws. 
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